
 
Town of Windsor 

Legal Notice 
Vacant Position(s) 

Town of Windsor Planning Board 
 
Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Windsor is accepting 
applications for (a) vacant position(s) on the Town of Windsor Planning Board.  Letters 
of Interest need to be received at the Town Clerk’s Office by 3:30 P.M. on Wednesday, 
March 13, 2024. Interested individuals must be a resident of the Town of Windsor, and 
include a written statement indicating why they are interested in participating in local 
government, noting any prior experience. Letters should be marked “Planning Board 
Position” and can be mailed or dropped off to: Windsor Town Clerk, 124 Main Street, 
Windsor, NY 13865. 
     
Dated: February 14, 2024 
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